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Dear parents and caregivers, 
What an amazing way to finish the school year. 
Congratulations to all our students who received 
recognition of their hard work and academic, creative 
and sporting achievements at our Presentation 
Assembly. The link is now live to watch this if you 
weren’t able to make it in person. Please contact the 
school for the link to watch the Presentation Assembly.  
 

Pool Party 
We finish of this fabulous year with a pool party at the 
Adelong Pool tomorrow. Parents are invited to join us 
for the day. We have organised 2 buses to take us to 
the pool and you are more than welcome to bring your 
child/ren home with you at the end of the day or they 
can catch the bus back to school. The kiosk will be 
open at lunch time for the students to buy lollies or 
drinks. 
 

Year 6 March Out 
When we leave for the pool party this will be our last 
farewell for our Year 6 students so we will be making an 
arch for them to walk through as they exit the school 
for the final time. Year 6 parents are welcome to come 
and take a photo of their child leaving the school 
before we head to the pool at 11am. 
 

School Resumes 2021 
Students return to school on Friday 29th January at 
9am. Over the holidays it might be a good time to get 
some new blue socks and update your hats. Primary 
students are encouraged to organise a pencil case with 
lead pencils, coloured pencils, sharpener, eraser, glue 
sticks and a ruler. 

 
We would like to wish everyone a safe and happy 
holiday and a Merry Christmas. 
Kirrilee Post, Principal 

Check us out online: 

www.tarcutta-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal’s Note 
Calendar 2020 
Week 10  

Wed 16 Dec Pool Party at Adelong 

 Last day of school 

Calendar 2020 

Term 1 
26 Jan Australia Day Public Holiday 

27-28 Jan School Development Days 
for staff only 

Fri 29 Jan Students return for Term 1 

Return to School  
 

 

 

Reminders 



Check us out online: 

www.tarcutta-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au 

Congratulations to all our beautiful students on 

a magnificent year of learning. 




